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SPECIAL MEETING: RESERVE ACCESS 
SEPT. 1, 2022 
 

New Business 
REQUEST TO ACCESS RESERVES 
The Board of Trustees approved the recommendation to ask the Minister of Education for permission to access 
Division reserves. Specifically, Elk Island Public School will ask to use $2.2 million—$1 million from operating 
reserves and $1.2 million from capital reserves—to cover the costs for needed repairs to Salisbury Composite 
High’s stormwater drainage system. To minimize school distributions, if approved, the work will take place 
during school break periods, starting summer 2023. 
 
 
Board Members 
Trina Boymook, Chair | Colleen Holowaychuk, Vice-Chair | Cathy Allen | Randy Footz | Don Irwin | 
Susan Miller | Jim Seutter | Jacqueline Shotbolt | Ralph Sorochan 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 
Trina Boymook, Board Chair | P 780 417 8101 
Laura McNabb, Director, Communication Services | P 780 417 8204 
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